
If you have further questions, please call 0800 884 880 to speak to a 
staff member about the project or email engineering@boprc.govt.nz

Rangitāiki Floodway  
Upgrade Project

17 March 2021 

Dear Occupier

Rangitāiki Floodway Upgrade Project stopbank construction works
Bay of Plenty Regional Council is about to recommence construction works on Stage 7 of  
the Rangitāiki Floodway Upgrade Project – this is the final section located from Hydro Road  
to McCracken Road.

We are doing this work to improve how water travels down the Rangitāiki Floodway  
(Reids Central Canal) which will reduce the pressure on the stopbanks of the Rangitāiki River 
during large flood events. 

Waiotahi Contractors Ltd 
have been contracted 
to undertake these 
construction works and 
trucks will be transporting 
materials to the area 
highlighted on the map. 

Works will begin in March 
2021 and are expected to 
be completed in June 2021. 
We will keep you informed if 
these dates change or work 
goes longer than expected.

More information on the 
project can be found on 
our website at  
www.boprc.govt.nz/
rangitaikifloodway

Construction works area


